
6 September 

On Tuesday, the 6th September we started our first day in Torquay with some lessons in the 

International School. Usually we would have started at 8:45 but since the bus was late we began 

at 9:00 o’clock. The lessons went on until 12:15 with two small breaks in-between. 

Afterwards we had lunch and then started a small quiz about Torquay for which we had to walk 

around the town and do little tasks like taking a selfie in front of Torre Abbey. We met again 

in front of the town hall at 3:30 pm and then went to Babbacombe Beach.  

It took us about thirty minutes until we arrived and were rewarded with a stunning view of the 

coast. But not only that, we also had fantastic fish and chips. 

Before we went back to our host families some of us had to use the public toilets but to our 

surprise you could only pay for them with credit cards. 

On our way back, we were surprised by the weather because it suddenly started to rain, but 

luckily we made it home dry. 

Lene, Emira 

 

 


